
Coorabell Hall
Your Community Newsletter

Coorabell School of Arts

Operating since 1909 - the hall has had an event

filled past

With the sad passing of the President and resignation

of previous long standing committee members earlier

this year; we are pleased to announce that Coorabell  

 Hall remains a community managed venue.   

Meet the new committee on Page 2 

We hope to revive the hall's community connection

and are keen to hear your inspirational ideas for the 

 hall !

Check out our new look website
and sign up for our e-newsletter
www.coorabellhall.net

NEW WEBSITE

COMING SOON!  Visit the new
website and join our mailing list 
 so you are first in the know !

MOVIE NIGHTS

Date saver - Fri evening, Sat &
Sun 3rd, 4th , 5th  March 2023

COORABELL FLOWER
SHOW -  A  REVIVAL

 NOVEMBER 2022   Issue #1 

YOUR SAY
Please tell us what you would like
to see at your hall.  Games nights?
More Pop up restaurants?
Community Christmas party? Visit
the new website, sign up for our e-
newsletter and we will send you
the survey link in due course. 

Mon - Fri 7am-1pm : Forest Folk
Coffee
Monday evening : Stefano's Pizza
Thursday evening: Ramen Noodles

POP UP STALLS



President:                Lissa Coote
Vice President:       Christian Edwards
Secretary:                Adele Smout
Treasurer:                P Michael Larkin
Committee Members:
                                  Ray Bashford
                                  Jeni Caffin
                                  Stuart Lochhead
Bookings:                 Lorissa Barrett

Recent News

Commercial Kitchen
ready for hire 

Your Hall Committee

Partial funding for a
projector and sound
system secured 
Deck Extension
Development
Application lodged
Hall repainted inside
Restrooms revamped
Bookeeping digitized
Marquee area  graded
& turfed
Campaign to lower
Coolamon Scenic Drive
speed limit
Monday Pizza Nights
Thursday Ramen
Noodle Nights
Week day Coffee cart

 The Committee has been hard at work
revitalising the hall.  We hope you can attend
the upcoming community events we organise -
if you subscribe to the mailing list via our new
website you will be one of the first to know
about committee organised events through
future e-newsletters.     
The hall relies on its external hires to cover all
insurance and upkeep expenses - so please
keep the Goorabell Hall in mind for any
upcoming events.   
If you live locally and would like to become a
member of the Coorabell Hall Association
please email us @ coorabellhall@gmail.com.  
 

www.coorabellhall.net
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Lissa Coote and Adele Smout beautifying the restrooms 

www.coorabellhall.net


